
November 22, 1967 

Mrs. J. Earl Carson, Sr. 
1635 Westwood Avenue, S. W. 
Atlanta, Georgia 30310 

Dear Mrs . Carson: 

Thi will acknowledge receipt of your letter 
regarding the rezoning on Sewell Road. 

Since the Board of Aldermen ha acted on this 
petition and denied it, I would a sume this is 
sufficient an wer to your letter. 

lAJr/br 

Sincerely yours, 

Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 




